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Certification Process 
 

 

Annual Renewal

By March 31, submit your updated OSP. This will be reviewed, your site(s) will be re-inspected, the annual documentation will undergo a final review, and once 
approved, your certification will be renewed.

Certification

Your organic certificate is issued after final approval of your application, inspection, and payment of all fees.

Final Review

A final review of the application and inspection report will be conducted to determine if your operation meets NOP requirements.

Site Inspection

An inspector will visit your site(s) once the application review is complete. This inspection is to verify the information provided in your application and confirm 
NOP compliance. 

Application Review

Your application and supporting documentation will be reviewed for National Organic Program (NOP) compliance. For a copy of NOP standards, please click on the 
link or call 775-353-3623 to request a copy. 

Submit Application for Certification

Complete your application for organic certification. Email (ldixon@agri.nv.gov) or mail (Nevada Department of Agriculture, Organic Program, 405 S. 21st Street, 
Sparks, NV 89431) your application packet which includes your Organic System Plan (OSP) and supporting documentation. Don't forget to mail your check for 

applications fees. Applications are available at the link above or by calling 775-353-3623

mailto:ldixon@agri.nv.gov?subject=Organic%20Certification%20Program
http://www.ams.usda.gov/AMSv1.0/nop
http://agri.nv.gov/Resources/Forms/Organic/

